REF ID:AG].].D@

USCIB: 29.1/29 ®

24 September 1954

Subject: Program 'bo Improve the Communication Security of NATO
' ) Countries (France).

Referenoes_:_. é USCIB 29.1/27 of 6 July 1954,
b) USCIB 20,1/28 of 13 July 1954

l. In accordance with the decislon reached on the recommendations
contained in paragraph 7 of the enclosure with reference (a), the Board
approved release of TYPEX-22 by .the UK to France and at the same time
indicated 2 desire for more information on the French requirement for
COMSEC monitoring presented by the UK members of the Combined Working
Group, The enelosure with referenceé (b) conveyed to the senior’ UK Iiaison
Officer in Ha.ahington USGIB's views in this regard, -

2, The SUKLO has furnished to the Chairmen of the Combined Working
Group as a matter of information bearing on the above & copy of the French
reply to the UK notification of the avallabllity of the TYPEX-22 .
equipments. No mention is made of the COMSEC monitoring requirement.

3. At the request of the Chairmsn of the Combined Working Group
and U,S, Ad Hoc Conmittes for the Improvement of NATO Commmication
Security, the above mentioned French reply is circulated herewith as a
matter of information in connection with the references, :

« Navy
cutive Secretary, USGIB
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JIV/CR LIBER'IE - EGALI‘IE - FRAE[E—RNI;IE‘
Ministre
des REPUBLIQUE FRANGAISE

Affaires Etrangers
PARTS, le 8 septembre 1954

Mat/See/87/XX
MT—

Dear MI'.'.

Your letter (ref-AYOLA/4585) dated July 28 just reached me before

I left for my regular vacation, which came regrettably to an end a few days
ago. I have not therefore yet been able to submit the technical note which
you sent me, to the Commission Interministérielle, which will resume its
activities this month; its members except Captain MULLER, are still scattered
all over Europe in search of an elusive sun, After my return from London,

I spoke to Col, ARNATD who was interested by your suggestion to have some of
the machines Typex 22 be given to the Military. He seemed anxious to go to
London as I did, to contaot your service, I will keep you informed of his
intentions as soon as I am a‘ble to get in touch with him,

The difficulty which I anticipate as far as I am concerned, would
be to obtain the necessary competent "personnel® to which the Typex 22
could be entrusted after the required tralining, in order to have the
machines put in as many posts 'as possible, In that question of operators
Col., ARNAUD will be in a better position than myself since the Presponsible
authorities” show generally more understanding for the needs of the army
than those of 'bhe _Quai d'Orsa.y. .

Anyway I hope at last to be very soon able to make my exposé to
the Commission and will commmicate again w:l.'bh you.

S_incere]y_\ym:rs
(signéd) J, Viala

PL 86-36/50 USC 3605

London Commmnlcatlions Seaurity Agenoy
C/o Room 9
Forelgn Qffice, S.W.l
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